Public Notice

The City of San Augustine will conduct a public hearing on the proposed budget for the City of San Augustine for the fiscal year 2022 - 2023 on Tuesday, September 13 at 5:00 p.m. The proposed budget will be available in the City Secretary's office at City Hall on August 18, 2022 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. for scrutiny and questions.

Any taxpayer or citizen of the City of San Augustine has the privilege of examining the proposed budget and then attend the public hearing and make comments for or against the proposed budget.

The hearing will be held in the Council Chambers of the City Hall located at 301 South Harrison Street in San Augustine, Texas.

Jeaneyse Mosby

City Manager